
Dorval drinking water plant
Re-roofing 

Hot bitumen (asphalt) application
Between November 1 and 19, 2021

Information

Nature of the work ● The work underway at Dorval’s drinking water plant requires that part of 
the roof be repaired.

● Between November 1 and 19, two work activities will be carried out 
for about three (3) consecutive days each to apply the hot bitumen 
(asphalt).

● This technique enables roof components to adhere and waterproofs 
them.

Undesirable effects ● Strong odour from the hot bitumen (asphalt).  
● Possibility of noise and dust.

Note This work may be rescheduled or extended due to weather conditions or 
other constraints.

The work teams will be on site Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m.



514 872-3777

montreal.ca

info-travaux@ville.montreal.qc.ca

Renseignements

Location of work

Partial roof repair

Equipment needed for the 
work (bitumen melter, etc.)
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